
January 16, 2024

Nanton Schools Update

The next Nanton Schools Advisory Committee meeting will be held on Monday, January 22,
2024. The agenda for this meeting will include decanting (temporary relocation during
construction) and project updates.

We are currently in the Predesign / Schematic Design stage of the project and anticipate
that the construction design documents will be completed in November or December of
2024 (see the Project Timeline here). If the projects are approved for construction funding
by the Alberta government in 2024, the earliest the building stage could begin would be the
spring of 2025, which means that decanting will not occur until September 2025.

We will host a public engagement and feedback session on Thursday, February 8, 2024
from 6 to 8 pm at A.B. Daley Community School. Stakeholders will be able to view
designs for the new elementary school and modernized high school. It is anticipated that
schematics for both projects will be completed by the end of February 2024.
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